
                      

Lagonda Australian Group 

Inaugural meeting  
Invitation 

On October 26th/ 27th /28th 2012 
Please read on.  -  if you own a Lagonda. 

 
 Australian Members of the Lagonda Club will already know of and other Lagonda 
owners might not be aware of this meeting and miss out on some ‘Aussie hospitality’.  
                             
A gathering of Lagonda enthusiasts will be held near Windsor N/W of Sydney, NSW 
on that weekend. Accommodation and conference facilities have been reserved at a 
suitable venue, with undercover parking, where we have 20 units booked. 
 
On Friday evening there will be an informal welcome to all followed by a meal. 
On Saturday a barbecue followed by an evening dinner is planned and on Sunday 
time would be available to talk and view members’ cars, display some memorabilia 
and generally discuss all things Lagonda. 
 
Input from all Australian Lagonda owners is encouraged and anticipated. If you know 
of any Lagonda owner/enthusiast, please encourage them to make contact with me. 
 
If you are interested in participating in this endeavour, or to take part in a discussion 
to form a Lagonda Australian Group, on the Saturday, please contact me as 
soon as possible.  Further details, including projected costs will be forwarded to all as 
they become available. 
 
Thankyou, the honorary co-ordinators, 
Peter and Beverley Henson     
165 Mountain Top Rd 
Georgica NSW 2480          02 66 888 144        Email:  octane1@bigpond.com 
            

 

mailto:octane1@bigpond.com

